
 

Kendrick High School Parents and Seniors 

 

The early-bird deadline for ordering your cap and gown is quickly approaching. For you to get 

the best pricing of the year and guarantee your size, you must place your order for your cap & 

gown and other achievement products by Sunday, January 31, 2021. You can order online by 

visiting: 

www.hjswga.com 

 

If you would prefer to request an order form over the phone, you may call (229) 382-6837 to 

do so. Herff Jones’ dedicated customer service hours are M – F from 10 am – 5 pm. We 

encourage all families to take advantage of this opportunity and order before Sunday, 

January 31, 2021. The Early Bird Discount Period ends Sunday evening and pricing will 

increase starting Monday, February 1, 2021. Sizing and product availability are not guaranteed 

on orders placed after January 31, 2021. 

For all questions pertaining to cap & gown and other achievement product orders, please 

reach out directly to Herff Jones.  

Phone: (229) 382-6837 

Customer Service Hours: M-F 10am – 5pm 

 

Lastly, please make sure to reach out directly to Herff Jones with any questions, comments, 

or concerns related to your cap & gown order and other achievement product orders. Please 

do not contact the school about your order as we are not privy to order information.  

 

Thank you and congratulations Class of 2021!  Let’s finish STRONG!   

http://www.hjswga.com/

